
Crook County is currently seeking applicants for a position that will become vacant on 
the Library Board of Trustees on June 30, 2025. If you are interested in applying for this 
board, please stop by the Administration Office located at 203 NE Court Street, 
Prineville, Oregon, email sarah.puerner@crookcountyor.gov for an application, or visit 
our website at https://co.crook.or.us/bc to download an application. Applicants are 
required to submit the specific Library application form. The deadline to receive 
applications is 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 10, 2025. 


